-—-—O0riginal Message-——

From: aimee hopkins [mailto:aimeelouhop@hotmail .com]
Sent: 28 August 2008 11:47

To: Steve Barnes

Subject: RE: Valleys Radio Co Location

To Whom it may concern:

1 am writing on behalf of the Coal Industry Social Welfare Organisation
(CISWO), we are a nationwide charity supporting mineworkers and their
families. We have recently worked with Valleys Radio to raise awareness of
the work of our charity. We are happy with the service that valleys Radio
provided us with and would like to support their proposal to co-locate Valleys
Radio, Swansea Sound and The Wave in a single UTV South Wales
Headquarters such as the one being proposed at Swansea Gate Business
Park

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me,
Kind Regards

Aimee Hopkins

Social Inclusion Development Officer

CISWO

Tel: (01443) 485233




